
January 3, 2016 
121 Mud Creek Road  Troy, PA  16947     

570-297-4818   www.fbctpa.com  

Thanks for joining us today. If 

you are a new or returning 

guest please fill out the    

Connection Card on the re-

verse and place it in the offer-

ing box or drop it off at the     

welcome center. 

welcome to fellowship! connect with us! 

121 Mud Creek Road   Troy, PA  16947                                                                                      

Mark Steckiel - Lead Pastor: mark@fbctpa.com 570-362-0212                                                       

Carl Pesesky - Pastor of Family Ministries: carl@fbctpa.com 570-529-3700           

Stephanie Dean - Admin. Assistant: stephanie@fbctpa.com 570-250-7963                            

Dale Harper - Lead Deacon: 570-364-5212                                                                    
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Sunday Morning 10:30  ~  

Join us as we worship God and learn from His word.          

Nursery ~ Birth through age 3 

Staffed nursery down the main hall to the left, we ask 

that an adult sign children in/out of nursery. Parents 

are welcome to stay with their child if they prefer. 

Kid’s Church ~ Age 4 through 4th Grade 

In the youth wing during the worship service. Chil-

dren will be dismissed during the service.  

WORSHIP SERVICE 

STUDENT MINISTRY 

Sunday Nights  ~ 5th through 12th grade               
No Youth group tonight. Join us again January 10th, 
from 6:00 pm-8:00 pm. 
 

SENIORS MINISTRY 

SonShiners 10:30 AM ~ 2nd and 4th Tuesdays 

Bible study/fellowship group for Seniors meets 

again on January 12th. Everyone welcome, any 

questions see Pastor Mark. 

 

SUNDAY SCHOOL 

Sunday Morning 9:30  ~  
There will be no Sunday School today. Join us next 
week as classes for all ages begin again! 
 

 

 

For more information, complete the 

form to the right and drop this tear-off 

in the offering box or at the welcome 

center and pick up a welcome gift. 

Name:____________________________ 

Address:__________________________ 

__________________________________ 

Phone:___________________________ 

Email: ____________________________ 

I would like prayer for: 

__________________________________ 

__________________________________ 

__________________________________ 

__________________________________ 

 

 For Staff Only 

  For Church-wide Prayer Chain 

 

I would like a visit from the pastor:    

I would like information about: 

  Beginning a relationship with God 

  Baptism 

  Membership 

  Kids Info (through 6th grade) 

 Teens Info (5th-12th grade) 

  Serving Opportunities 

 

          January 3, 2016 

Please check all that apply: 

1st-time Guest   Returning Guest 

Married Single College   Teen 

CONNECTION CARD 

Our tithes, offerings and gifts are placed in offering 

boxes in the lobby or in offering baskets that are 

passed during the service. Giving has always been an 

important part of worship. Thank you for  your faithful 

support.      

TITHES & OFFERINGS 

BIBLE STUDIES 

Mens Study ~ Will start again Jan. 6th 

 

Two children in our church, with the help of their family, 

have created adorable Christmas crafts to raise money for 

the Nicaragua Mission Trip! 

They are available in the 

lobby for any donation! All 

money goes for the trip, 

way to go Keyera and Ga-

ret! Let’s help them finish 

strong today! 

Please pray for the mission team as they prepare for 

their trip and for the work they will do with the 

Woughter’s! 

Tonight, Sunday Jan. 3rd, the mission team is invited to meet 

with the Woughter’s at Pastor Mark and Janis’s home at 6:00pm. 

Attendance is not required but encouraged! The Steckiel’s     

address is 790 VanNoy Road, Troy PA, 16947. 

Nicaragua Mission Team 2016 SUNDAY, 

Jan. 3rd 

 

BUSINESS MEETING 

Annual Business Meeting ~ January 31st 


